
  

 

 

   
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 2023-2 

 

January 24, 2023 

 

Re: Fortis TCI Limited – Application for (Amendment) Spectrum Licence 

 

Fortis TCI Limited has submitted a request to amend its existing Spectrum Licence to add (10) 

ten additional handheld radios to its two-way radiocommunications system to enhance the safety 

and efficiency of its operations in the Turks and Caicos Islands. 

The Commission provides the following particulars:  

 

1. The Commission is of the view that this transaction requires approval pursuant to Part III 

& IV of the Chapter 14.02 Telecommunications Ordinance (2021).  

2. The proposed applicant is Telecommunications Commission’s Licensee.  

 

The Commission hereby advises that the above application is available at our Office for Public 

Scrutiny and, requests that any party having any comments, make their views known in writing 

within 21 days of the publication of this notice in the gazette. Comments must be delivered by 

hand to the Commission at their office at Business Solutions Building, Leeward Highway, 

Providenciales, Turks and Caicos Islands, or by mail to P.O. Box 203 or electronically via email 

at consultations@tcitelecommission.tc  on or before 3.30 p.m. of the deadline herein. 
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